
Xenia High School 

College Credit Plus Intent Form 

2021-2022 

This form is required by the State of Ohio Department of Education for participation in the College 

Credit Plus program. It is an intent form only, and does not commit you to participate in the program. 

Students interested in participating in the program must complete this form and turn it into the Xenia 

High School Guidance no later than March 26, 2021. 

 

Student Name: ____________________________________ Grade: _____(2021-22 school year) 

Parent Name: _____________________________________ 

Phone Number: ___________________________________ 

 

We have attended the mandatory meeting and/or have received information regarding the College 

Credit Plus Program covering the following: 

• Program description 

• Program Benefits 

• Program Risks 

• Program Eligibility 

• Services available to students 

• Financial Arrangements 

• Responsibilities of students/parents for participation 

• Scheduling options 

• Athletic Eligibility 

 

_____Yes, I am interested in participation in the College Credit Plus program for the 2021-22 School 

Year. 

Student _______________________________                       Date _______________ 

Parent ________________________________          Date_______________ 

 

Students who sign and turn this form in will be contacted by a high school guidance counselor in April.  The 

counselor will work with the student to provide appropriate college applications, help with any required testing, 

and determine the best possible scheduling options. 
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